Gadge et

7-12 APRIL 2015 ¢ NEC BIRMINGHAM
(7 April — Trade & Press Day Only)

Dear Coppice Primary School,

Thank you for entering our Future Gadget Competition. We had hundreds of amazing entries and
had a great time looking through them all — they certainly made our office a lot more colourful!

Unfortunately, no students from Coppice Primary School won the competition, however there were
2 entries that really stood out to us and were 2 of 10 entries to be shortlisted.

The entries were from the following students:
Freya Taylor Saul, Kate Brittain & Verity Beale
Ben Ward, Dylan Bird & Charlie Fox

All of our shortlisted entries will be displayed at Gadget Show Live in April, so we would like to offer
the whole of their class tickets to come to the show!

We welcome school trips to the show, but understand if this is something that’s not viable due to
expenses. If this is the case, it would be great if you could distribute the tickets to the students in the
class so they are able to go with a parent or guardian. Each ticket allows 2 people access to the
exhibition so it would not be a problem for a parent to go along with the child if the school were
unable to go.

The show is during the Easter holidays from 8" — 12" April 2015 at the NEC in Birmingham. The
tickets are ‘Any day’ tickets which means you can go on 1 of any of the 5 days.

Please pass on my congratulations to the students for their fabulous entries!
I look forward to hearing from you.

Best wishes,

Jessica Sumby

T: 020 7288 6467

E: Jessica.sumby@upperstreetevents.co.uk

www.gadgetshowlive.net




